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Group meets: The Peel/Halton Vaginal
Birth After Cesarean-Cesarean Awarenss
Gromp provides information/support and
topical discussion at its meetings held the
first Tuesday of each month at 7:30 p.m.
For further information and directions call
905-846-6453.

New members welcome: Canadian
Federation of University Women will

hold their fall welcome at the Cultural
Centre Gallery at 7:30 p.m. The George-
town Chapter of university grads and
associated members are actively involved
in public affairs. They are dedicated to
improvement in human rights and in the
status of women, and promote education

by fund-raising and
awarding annual
scholarships. They
also network, have a
lot of fun, and make

pm. Registration
and the first meeting
will be held tonight.
Info: Ed Egberts 905-
838-4644 or Karen

lasting friendships
over the years. Join
one or more of the many interest groups,
and get a preview of their entertaining
monthly meetings. New  this
year...November dinner meeting.
Members’ discount: $5 tonight only.

Wednesday, Sept. 10
Awana Kid’s Club: Maple Avenue
Baptist Church will once again be offer-
ing the Awana Kid’s club for children in
JK to Grade 6 on Wednesdays from 6:25-8

West 905-702-9867.

Investment coffee
club: Edward Jones Coffee Club meets 10
a.m. at 211 Guelph St. Join in a weekly

round table discussion about investments
and current events. Info: 905-873-7630.

La Leche League: Expectant and new
mothers meet at 7:30 p.m. for breastfeed-
ing support and encouragement at the
local La Leche League meeting.
Experienced and new mothers offer a

wealth of information and guidance at

monthly meetings. Discussions focus
around The Advantages of
Breastfeeding, Bringing Baby Home and
Life with Baby, Overcoming Difficulties,
and Nutrition and Weaning. Bring your
babies.

Foot care clinic: Halton branch of the
VON holds a foot care clinic at the
Georgetown Seniors Centre, 9 a.m. to

noon. By appointment only. Info: 905-
877-2026.

Cemetery Ramble: Join archivist and
Glen resident Mark Rowe as he leads a
walking tour of the cemetery. Parking is
available at the Williams Mill. Meet at
the Glen Williams Town Hall, 1 Prince

Street at 7 p.m.

The Reglonal Mummpallty of Peel in Assoclatmn with the Region of Halton and the Town of Halton Hills

Notice of Study Commencement

Wlnston Churchill Boulevard between Embleton Road/5 Sideroad and Mayfield Road/River Drive
Class Environmental Assessment

Proponents

Should you have any questions,
concerns or wish to comment, please
contact one of the following members of
the Project Team:

The Regional Municipality of Peel, in association with the Region of Halton and
the Town of Halton Hills, is undertaking a Class Environmental Assessment
Study to examine options for the rehabilitation of Winston Churchill Boulevard
between Embleton Road/5 Sideroad and Mayfield Road/River Drive. R

Winston Churchill Boulevard is a boundary road separating the Region ef
Halton and the Region of Peel. Jurisdiction over the roadway is shared
between the Regions of Halton and Peel.

Background
The municipalities are responsible for the management and rehabilitation of

Winston Churchill Boulevard. Anumber of factors have influenced the need for
this corridor study. These include:

e capacity deficiencies (existing and future);

e structural condition;

e identified safety issues; and

e approved and proposed changes in land uses.

Mr. Binu Korah

Peel Project Manager

Region of Peel

10 Peel Centre Drive, 4th Floor
Brampton, Ontario L6T 4B9
Phone: 905-791-7800 ext. 4463
Fax: 905-791-1442

Email: korahb@region.peel.on.ca
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Mr. Chris Duyvestyn, P. Eng.

Project Manager

Regional Municipality of Halton

1151 Bronte Road

Oakville, Ontario L6M 3L1

Phone: 905-825-6000, Ext. 7623

Toll Free: 1-866-442-5866
(1-866-4HALTON)

Fax: 905-825-8822

Email: duyvestync@region.halton.on.ca
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Approach

The Winston Churchill Boulevard corridor study will be undertaken
accordance with the Municipal Engineers' Association “Municipal Class
Environmental Assessment”, June 2000 (Class EA) and falls within the scope
of projects described in Schedule “C” of the Class EAdocument.

Public Consultation

Public Consultation is vital to this study. We want to ensure that anyone with an
interest in this study has the opportunity to get involved and provide input. This
study will include a comprehensive public consultation program including at
least two public information centres (PICs) (first likely in early 2004). Details
regarding the forthcoming PICs will be advertised as the study progresses.

We are interested in any comments that you may have about the study. All
comments will become part of the public record.
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Mr. lan Upjohn, MCIP.
EA Manager
SNC-Lavalin Engineers &
Constructors Inc.

2200 Lake Shore Blvd. West
Toronto, Ontario M8V 1A4

Phone: 416-252-5311

Fax: 416-231-5356

Email: ian.upjohn@snclavalin.com
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www.region.halton.on.ca/ppw/planningroads

This Notice first issued on September 3, 2003.

Rural Garbage Collection Survey
Are you interested in receiving roadside garbage collection services from Halton

Region? Halton Region and the Town of Halton Hills will be surveying rural residents
this month to find out if they want roadside collection services.

You will receive your survey in your mailbox sometime in the next two weeks. Please
fill it out and return it by September 26. All residents will receive a postage paid, pre-
addressed envelope that can be used to return the survey to the Region.

You can also visit one of two open houses being held in September to have your
__q_FE_ﬁt?Q_”s.aﬁ$W¢fed- -

If you are in eeerch ef a new house or
apartmentto rent, or you are a landlord with a
property for rent, check out Halton Region's
Housing Help Centre. This free service
provides housing seekers with rental
vaeancy listings and information on tenant
rights and responsibilities. For landlords, we
offer free internet advertising, postings on the Housing Board and referrals.

The Housing Help Centre is an important tool in Halton's support of
affordable, accessible heusing. Call us or visit our website to learn more.
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For more information call Helten Regten toll free at 1 866—442 5866 or the Tewn
ef Heiten HI||S at 905—873 2600
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“Halton Re
Wednesday, September 10, 9:30 a.m. - Planning and Public Works Committee

Wednesday, September 10, 1:30 p.m. - Administration and Finance Committee
Thuredey, September 1.5=1 p m. - Milton Sewege Treatment Plant Public Information Centre

905-825-6000 Toll free: 1-866-4dHALTON (1-866-442-580606)

www.region. halton.on.ca

%1’51 Bronte Road, Oakville, QN L6EM 3L1

TTY 905-827-9833 or visit us at:



